character area map is changed. Commissioner Griner addressed census numbers that Mr. Houtz
had questioned.

Lee and Linda Scott, 5851 Val Del Road, when Chairman Slaughter called on them to speak, they
had changed their minds about speaking.

Bill Allen, 5052 Bethany Drive, addressed the commission in opposition to changing the existing
character area map. Mr. Allen stated that with the current amount of traffic, by increasing the number
of homes in the area, the traffic would only increase and be much worse. Mr. Allen mentioned where
he lives is diverse and he'd like to keep the same character area.

Samantha Mehr, 5909 Val Del Road, addressed the commission in opposition to changing the existing
character area map. Ms. Mehr stated she's lived here since 2005. Ms. Mehr requested a copy of the
oath of office that the Commissioners took when entering office. The County Manager, Paige Dukes,
responded that it is maintained by the state, Ms. Mehr asked if she could receive a copy, Mrs. Dukes
responded yes. Ms. Mehr stated she enjoys living in a rural area with her livestock.

George Fisher, 5278 Hall Road, addressed the commission in opposition to changing the existing
character area map. Mr. Fisher stated he doesn't want Hall Road paved and he's lived in the area for
twenty years and is against expansion.

Adjournment
Commissioner Griner made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Vice Chairman Evans second. All voted
in favor, no one opposed. Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 7:05 p.m.



